
 

   

 

Questions? Concerns? Ideas? Contact the Municipal Office at (705) 387-3947 
or by email at info@magnetawan.com 

 
 

 

 

 
ICYMI 

Council Highlights 
March 5, 2025  

 

   To read the complete minutes, agenda packages and by-laws please visit our website at www.magnetawan.com 
 

 

Council passed Resolution 2025-56 in favour of entering into a shared services 

agreement with surrounding municipalies for pound services with  the 

Bracebridge Office of the Ontario SPCA and Humane Society for a 3 year term! 

 

 

Council passed Resolution 2025-57 receiving and approving the 

report outcome of the Magnetawan Leekfest Mascot Contest! The 

winning Mascot will be featured on our 1st Annual Leekfest 

“Swag” to be sold at the event!  STAY TUNED for updates on 

this NEW EXCITING EVENT to be held Saturday May 3rd! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We have 233.2 kms of centerline roads (180.8 Gravel Roads, 50.4 kms Surface Treated 

and 2 kms of Asphalt) within the Municipality of Magnetawan. This does not include 

Privately Maintained Roads or Provincial Highways located within our Municipality!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next open public meeting of Council is March 26, 2025, at 
1:00 pm at the Magnetawan Community Centre.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Magnetawan Economic Tourism Committee (METC) is seeking applicants to 
fill existing vacancies. Established in 2024, this Committee of volunteers is 
mandated to market and promote Magnetawan as a tourism destination for long-
term, year-round growth. If you would like to be part of this exciting collaborative 
opportunity, Council is interested in hearing from you!  Share with us a one-page 
letter outlining your work history, committee work, community involvement and 
any tourism -related experience you might have. Letters can be emailed to 
planning@magnetawan.com dropped off at the Municipal Office in person, or 
placed in our afterhours drop box. Submissions will be accepted until April 7th, 
2025. If you would like more information regarding the MET Committee, please 
contact Erica Kellogg 705-387-3947 or at planning@magnetawan.com 


